
Circular No. P- 24/22                    Dated: 23.07.2022 

 

DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL 
BRS NAGAR, LUDHIANA 

 

 

Dear Parents  

Greetings from DAV! 

 

This is to inform you that our school has always been following all the rules                         

and regulations framed under ‘Safe School Vahan Scheme’ implemented by the                       

State Government. Under this scheme auto-rickshaws are not allowed as a means of                 

transport for school students, but we have seen many of our students using                                   

auto-rickshaw for commuting to the school. Please note that auto-rickshaws are not 

allowed.   

 

You are hereby requested to ensure that your ward does not commute to                                        

school by an auto-rickshaw, rather use the school bus facility only. You can contact                           

Mr. Joginder Singh, school transport in-charge for any help in this regard.  

  

Further the parents whose wards are availing service of school bus are requested                       

to inform the driver of the bus if they personally pick their ward from the school                  

before the dispersal time, so that the driver does not keep waiting for the child. 

 

 

(J.K. Sidhu) 

Principal 

 


